
A closed Board Meeting will be held with the association’s counsel to discuss a potential lawsuit. The 

meeting will be held at 2190 Forest Knoll Drive Ne, Unit 208 Palm Bay Florida 32905 on June 27th 2020 at 

6:30 PM. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Barry Weddington 

President of The Palms Condominium Association 


